
 
 

THE STAFF IN THE KENTUCKY CENTER FOR 
MATHEMATICS INVITES YOU TO AN OPEN HOUSE ON 

FRIDAY MARCH 30 BETWEEN NOON – 2:30PM 
 
PLEASE COME AND 

 
o MEET THE KCM STAFF 

 
o FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE KCM’S PROGRAMS 

 
o TOUR THE KCM HOUSE 

 
 
This will also be an opportunity for you to let us know 
how we are doing and to offer suggestions about how 
we many further contribute to the enhancement of the 
teaching and learning of Mathematics in Kentucky. 
 
 

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE PROVIDED 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT KIRSTY FLEMING 
(flemingk@nku.edu) 


